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Felix Lee
By email: fyi-request-12834-5fc78da3 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Felix Lee

Thank you for your Official Information Act request received by my office on 27 May 2020.

You requested, in relation to the exposure draft of the COVID-19 Public Health Response Bill:

1. o list of all the Opposition and experts the bill was sent to
2. how were the people in 1. chosen
3. acopy of alf the comments received.

Attached is a list of parties the draft was sent to and a copy of the comments received. Regarding
question 2, those chosen were representative of groups and persons who may be interested in
commenting on the bill,

Some information is withheld under the following section of the Act:
* 9(2)(a) protect the privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons;

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely
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Attorney-General
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